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Andrea Gyger

From: Jay Miller 

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 6:31 AM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: Re: Bingo & Raffles Games Rules (8 CCR 1505-2) - hearing reminder & revised draft 

rules and statement of basis/purpose

Andrea, 

 

I have a question regarding the proposed section defining "GAMES NOT CLASSIFIED AS RAFFLES."  The 

paragraph is found on page 7, paragraph 8 of the proposed rule changes. 

 

Questions:  

 

1.  Should the change in definition for ball drops, rubber ducky races, etc. type games of chance be approved, 

and they are no longer classified as raffles, would the organizations holding these types of games still fall under 

the guidance and approval process of the Secretary of State or would we be allowed to conduct them without 

the Secretary's supervision?  

 

2.  Would the games manager for the organization still have to go to training and be certified by the Secretary of 

State before the non-raffle could be held. 

 

Jay 

 
Jay Miller 
Games Manager 
Rifle Rotary Club 

 
 

 
 

 

Sorry this is so late. My outbound mail server went down. 

 

 

On Jun 24, 2011, at 12:04 PM, Andrea Gyger wrote: 

 

<20110624_RevisedDraftProposedBRRules.pdf> 

 




